

HAVE YOU BEEN ACCEPTED TO TRANSFER FOR FALL 2020?

If you have selected your transfer university for the next school year, please share your story!

- 1. Share your story at **glendale.edu/transfercenter**
- 2. Upload a picture of yourself wearing or holding something with your transfer school name on it.
- 3. The Transfer Center will share your story on GCC's website and social media.

The Transfer Center will be hosting a virtual party via Zoom to celebrate your accomplishment!

MAY 14, 2020 FROM 1:00-2:30 PM ZOOM MEETING ID: 989 3848 9953

University representatives will be present to answer questions and provide admission updates.

Faculty and staff are welcome to attend & congratulate admitted students.